
 

 

For Immediate Release 
 

Date:  January 8, 2021 
Contact:             Heather Chadwick, Public Information Officer 
  Hchadwick@snofire7.org      425-245-2662 
 
Firefighters stop fire from spreading through multiple businesses 
 
[Lake Stevens, WA] – Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue 
was dispatched at 10:15 am on Friday to a reported 
commercial structure fire at the 300 block of 91st Ave NE in 
Lake Stevens. Firefighters arrived on scene to find an 
active fire in one of the business in the strip mall. The fire 
was upgraded to a two-alarm fire due to the type of 
building.  
 
Firefighters made access into the one business where 
there was active fire. Crews worked to contain the fire and 
keep it from spreading to additional businesses. 
Firefighters from Everett Fire, Snohomish Fire, Marysville 
Fire, and Getchell Fire assisted with extinguishing the fire. 
 
No one was in the business when the fire was reported. There were no injuries.  
 
The Snohomish County Fire Marshal’s Office is investigating the cause of the fire and the amount of 
damage.  
 

### 
 
At the beginning of 2020, Lake Stevens Fire and Snohomish County Fire District 7 merged agencies and 
formed Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue. The district serves over 162,000 people over 140 square miles 
and is dedicated to saving lives, protecting property, safeguarding the environment, and taking care of 
people in a fiscally responsible manner. Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue serves the cities of Lake 
Stevens, Mill Creek, and Monroe along with the unincorporated areas surrounding these communities. In 
2019, emergency personnel responded to more than 17,000 emergency calls. Through community 
support, Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue has built an advanced emergency response system in 
Snohomish County with highly trained personnel and progressive rescue programs. We appreciate your 
support and are grateful for the opportunity to serve our community. 
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